



Public Notice
Lee Planning Board
7 Mast Road
Lee, NH  03861
(603) 659-6783



	The Town of Lee Planning Board will conduct a public site walk on Saturday, May 10, 2014 at 9:00 am for the following application. All will meet at the proposed entrance.   The public is welcome to attend.     

· A continued application for a Site Review Application presented by Mike Seivert, MJS Engineering PC, Agent for Molly Darling & Robin Wunderlich.  The property is owned by Colleen Latham/122 Mast Road, LLC.  The property is located on 122 Mast Road and is known as Lee Tax Map#13-11-0200.   The applicant is proposing a Dog Daycare and a Boarding Kennel with support services.   This is an application acceptance hearing and a possible final hearing. 


POSTED AT THE LEE TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF PLANNING & ZONING ON FRIDAY, APRIL 24, 2014.
